
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Charter School Parents, 

Greetings! As we enter the second half of the 2016-17 school year, we would like to take the opportunity to 

thank every parent/guardian who has contributed or pledged a donation to our Support Our Schools 

Campaign.    

As you may already know, every penny of your donation goes directly into raising the quality of education and 

resources for the students of the Pembroke Pines Charter School System. We are counting on your continued 

support.  For this school year, we asked parents to pledge $250 per household, and are offering several options 

on which parents can fulfill their commitment.  

Our 2016-17 SOS parent contribution budget total is $250,000. To date, we have collected $33,648.62 in parent 

donations out of the $45,062.92 pledged, along with $47,223.59 raised through other SOS Fundraising efforts, 

such as SOS Dress Down, SOS Field Trip, and SOS Walk-A-Thon.  

Comparatively, in the 2015-16 school year, we collected $51,266.15 in parent pledges alone, along with the 

$51,295.26 in SOS Fundraising events.  

If you have not done so already, please make a commitment and read, complete and return the attached 2016-17 

Pembroke Pines Charter School Foundation (PPCSF) Pledge Form. You can mail it to the address on the pledge 

form or have your child give it to his/her homeroom teacher. All information completed is kept confidential. To 

keep up with Pembroke Pines Charter School Foundation fundraising efforts, please view our Fundraising 

Newsletter attached to this email. 

Again, thank you for your continuous support and dedication to the Pembroke Pines Charter School 

Foundation. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Sincerely,  

 

Aner Gonzalez 

Assistant City Manager 


